
 

Town of Perry 

DRAFT Minutes of 2025 Town Budget Hearing  

Perry Town Hall 

Teleconference - 425-585-6272       access - 394-722-206  # 

Thursday, November 7, 2024 

   

1. Call to order.  Chairman Roger Kittleson called the hearing to order at 7:35 

PM.  Supervisor Ken Hefty and Supervisor Mick Klein Kennedy, Treasurer – 

Deputy Clerk Stephanie Zwettler and Clerk Mary Price were present.  Also in 

attendance:  Road Patrolman Mark Eastman, Jan Eastman, Larry Price and 

Michele Kittleson. 

 

 

2. 2025 Town Budget.   Clerk Mary Price presented the proposed 2025 Town 

Budget and explained the process used to prepare the Budget based 

on information received from the WI Dept. of Revenue, WI Dept. of 

Transportation, WI Dept. of Commerce, WI Towns Association, Dane Co. 

Highway Dept., Dane Co. Clerk and other sources.  Residents’ questions 

and requests for more information and clarifications were discussed.  

 

3. Adjourn. Mick Klein Kennedy moved and Ken Hefty seconded a motion to  

adjourn the public hearing.  Motion carried on voice vote.  The public 

hearing adjourned at 7:52 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mary L. Price, Clerk 

 


